
01.F. Using QR Codes for Student Login
QR Code Badges are available for districts to use in order to simplify the process of logging into
eDoctrina. Use of the QR code can be enabled for any grade level within the district by contacting
help@edoctrina.org or by calling the eDoctrina help desk.

Printing is the first step in using the QR Code Badges. Users can print badges for their students by
navigating to "Settings > Student Information Data > Students" from the dropdown menu located at
the top of the page.

This will route the user to the "students" page. Here, the user will see a list of all the students to
whom (s)he is assigned. To prompt the "Print Name Badges" icon to appear, users must first
select a grade level.

To print a QR Badge for an individual student, the user can select the  to the left of the student's
name. This will result in that student's information being hightlighted.
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The user can also mass print QR badges by selecting the  found above the list of student names.
This button will allow the user to select ALL of the students listed on a page. All students selected
will be highlighted.

Once the student(s) are selected, the user should select the "print name badge" option from the top
of the page.

It is also possible to generate name badges by alphabetical order or to group students by class:



PLEASE READ THE WARNING AS EACH STUDENT SHOULD
ONLY HAVE ONE ACTIVE BADGE
This means that a new badge for a student should only be printed if they have lost their current
badge.

A pdf of QR Badges for the selected students will be generated in a separate tab. (Users should
ensure that pop-ups are disabled for this pdf to be accessed successfully).

These QR Badges can then be distributed to students for logging into eDoctrina.



Students will log into eDoctrina using the "Login through QR Code"

Students will be prompted to choose a camera to login.

Once a camera is selected, students will have the ability to scan a QR badge.



Upon successful scanning, the student will be routed to his/her Progress account and can begin
working on assignments or access any assigned assessments.


